
LEARNING ABOUT
HUMAN TRAFFICKING OF
PEOPLE WITH
DISABILITIES

CPFI and NCPA would like to invite you to: 

JANUARY 29TH 12-1PM 
ROOM 114
CO-CURRICULAR: SELF AWARENESS

Students are adults and are responsible for their own behavior. The Palm Beach Class of 2026 is not an agent of
Nova Southeastern University, and as a result, this organization and its members will be responsible to make sure

there is no misconduct at this event. This organization, its members and its guests may not be covered by the
University’s liability insurance, and the University will not represent this organization, its members or guests if sued

for conduct resulting in injury.

For more information,
please contact: 

Ana (Vice President)
at1906@mynsu.nova.edu

Dr. Metzner (Advisor)
metzner@nova.edu


